

May 3, 2010

Mayor Dickert City of Racine 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53403

RE:

Street Closure for Special Event

Dear Mayor Dickert and Members of the Common Council:

The purpose of this correspondence is to request the closure of Junction Avenue from Washington Avenue to Sixteenth Street on Saturday, June 26, 2010. The Uptown Improvement Organization and the Uptown Business Improvement District Board are in the process of planning the Third Annual Uptown Festival and would like to host the events along Junction Avenue. The street would be closed from approximately 7:00 a.m. until 6:00 p.m.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me directly at 262/898-7404.

Sincerely,

Kristin Niemiec Community Development Manager